Transition Black Isle

Admin Meeting 6/11/19

TBI Films

Introduction
I met Sharon Bain, Teen Ross, Lizbeth Collie and Hannah (from Muir Hub) on Friday to discuss the next titles for TBI films. We are entitled to 3 more films from Take One Action. In addition to these ones, we also identified a small number of films which can be shown at no cost (Artifishul was one, about problems of salmon farming) and we though we could possibly aim to show these after the current Take One Action subscription ends, and then delay the next TOA season.

Outcome to date
The two films shown to date have been successful – More Than Honey played to a full house;  Growing Cities was less popular with 18 in the audience – which is actually more in line with our expectations. The True Cost, about the problems with cheap clothing, is being shown this Saturday afternoon, 9th November, at 3.00, followed by a clothes swap. It will be interesting to see what sort of turnout we get on a Saturday afternoon!

Proposals

Proposals are:

This Changes Everything; Tuesday 4th Feb, 7.00 pm. Based on Naomi Klein’s book of the same title. “A look at seven communities around the world with the proposition that we can seize the crisis of climate change to transform our failed economic system into something radically better.”

Everyday Rebellion; Wednesday 4th March, 7.00 pm. “From London, Ukraine and Syria, to the US, Iran and Spain, hailing the revolutionary spirit of clowns, music, ping pong and the human body, Everyday Rebellion is a moving and playful celebration of the triumph of creativity over repression, and a vibrant reminder that power must always give way to humanity.”

Bikes vs Cars; Saturday 18th April, 7.00 pm. “From bike activists in Sao Paulo and Los Angeles fighting for safe bike lanes, to Copenhagen, where forty percent commute by bike daily, Bikes vs Cars looks at both the struggle for cyclists in a society dominated by cars, and the revolutionary changes that could take place if more cities moved away from car-centric models.” To be preceded by some kind of cycle-related activity, as yet undecided.

Are directors happy with this proposal?
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